
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 9/12/2017 10:42:23 AM
Subject: FW: Provisos for Lt. Governor's Office

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Burton, Kenneth [mailto:krburton@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 3:57 PM
 
To: Blythe Littlefield ; Angie Willis 
Cc: Broome, Darryl ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Provisos for Lt. Governor's Office
 
Angie and Blythe,
 
A few weeks ago I had sent provisos requesting feedback and suggestion, we do appreciate you taking your 
time to provide feedback. We have decided not to pursue the provisos in Fiscal Year 2019 budget process 
and have found an alternative solution at the current time. I do appreciate all that you do in supporting the 
agencies through the budget process.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Budget Manager
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
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